
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

18th May 2023 

 

Maltby Lilly Hall Academy Sports Day 

Year 4, 5 and 6 

Friday 7TH July - 1:30pm 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Maltby Lilly Hall Academy would like to invite you to our end of year Sports Day.  

 

Y4, 5 and 6 Sports Day- Friday 7TH July – 9:30am start 

 

You will be able to access the event through the Lilly Hall Road entrance gate only, ten minutes 

prior to the event start time. Sports day events will be based around the running track on our 

large school field – the children will participate in both track and field events. On the day, the 

children will compete in their coloured houses, and we ask that your child wears a top of this 

colour. If your child is unsure which house they are in, please ask their class teacher who will 

advise. 

 

We would love to see parents, carers and grandparents at the event to show their support for 

the children. There will be refreshments available to purchase as well as a large space for you 

to spectate the range of events we have organised. We ask that you provide your own seating 

for the afternoon if you wish.  

 

Please note that if the weather is or has been wet, we may have to postpone the event at 

short notice. We apologise for any inconvenience, but safety is paramount, particularly where 

slippy grass is concerned. 

 

General points: 

 

➢ Please ensure your child comes to school in PE kit, including appropriate footwear and 

coloured top 

➢ In case of good weather, we recommend a hat and sun cream. 

➢ Children will take water bottles out with them, so please ensure your child has one with 

them on this day. 

➢ If your child would like to bring a different top to change into after the event, they 

may do so. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you on this day. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Moore 

Acting Assistant Principal/ PE Lead 

 
 

 


